You are invited to a

COMMUNITY MEETING

regarding a recent **AMEREN IP** update about their **TOXIC SITE at 5th & Hill St.** in North End, Champaign

hear from other citizens concerned about community health and environmental problems





SATURDAY DECEMBER 8 12 - 2 p.m. DOUGLASS BRANCH LIBRARY

504 E. Grove St., Champaign







Co-sponsored by Champaign County Health Care Consumers & in collaboration with the UIUC Dept of Urban & Regional Planning www.healthcareconsumers.org , www.urban.uiuc.edu

For more information, contact: Aaron Ammons, CUCPJ 344.1811 *OR* livingsoul@sbcglobal.net